CORRESPONDENCE
4/19/2024

Yvette Gillespie DOCUMENT NO. 02150-2024

From: Yvette Gillespie on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 2:48 PM

To: ‘Susan Brown'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU

Good afternoon Susan Brown,
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Yvette Gillespie

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399
ygillesp@psc.state.fl.us

Phone: (850) 413-6195

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Susan Brown <sjbday@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 1:23 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@ psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark
<Commissioner.Clark@ psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>;
Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo®@psc.state.fl.us>

Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

This email is in reference to EU’s application for central sewer service on Don Pedro Island. | have coming to this
beautiful island for 38 years and have been a homeowner for over 15 years.

I am asking you to DENY EU’s application for wastewater service. |have not asked for this service, it is being forced on
residents.

There is no proven need for this service and the cost to homeowners is astronomical. From initial costs, from hookup
and additional electric required.



Charlotte County is definitely going through a building boom that is destroying a lot of animal habitats. The destruction
to put in sewer that is not needed will only disrupt /destroy our fragile ecosystem on the island which is home to a lot of
endangered species like the gopher tortoise.

EU is not a contractor and has no experience in installing sewer. They are a private for profit company, again, with no
experience in owning wastewater systems.

There is no proven need for sewer. | have lived on the west coast of Florida for 59 years. There are several reports of
spilled sewage during storms from just Pinellas County only, which have polluted waterways incredibly.

Please, deny EU’s application for wastewater service.
Thank you,

Susan Brown

Don Pedro Island

101 S Gulf Blvd
Placida, Fl 33946





